
To Chair Monnes-Anderson and Committee Members, 

I am writing to request your support for SB 770. I have had the fortune of being a mostly healthy 

individual, but have chosen to decline raises so I wont earn too much to qualify for OHP. That is 

ridiculous, but the fear of getting sick with out healthcare keeps me from increasing my earning 

potential.  

Please get on the path to a Single Payer health care system, so we can all grow healthy together. 

Warmly, 

Shannon Douglas 

 


